From: Congressman Dennis Ross < Dennis.Ross@mail.house.gov>

To: Mr. Gordon W. Watts <gww1210@aol.com>
Subject: From the Desk of Congressman Dennis Ross

Date: Fri, Dec 16, 2016 11:43 am

DENNIS A. Ross

15TH DISTRICT, FLORIDA

COMMITTEE ON FINANCIAL SERVICES

SUBCOMMITTEE ON CAPITAL MARKETS & GOVERNMENT SPONSORED ENTERPRISES

SUBCOMMITTEE ON HOUSING & INSURANCE

Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
229 Cannon Building
Washington, DC 20515

Washington, DC

229 CANNON HOB WASHINGTON, DC 20515 PHONE: (202) 225-1252 FAX: (202) 226-0585

LAKELAND

170 FITZGERALD ROAD, SUITE 1 LAKELAND, FL 33813 PHONE: (863) 644-8215 FAX: (863) 648-0749

HTTP://DENNISROSS.HOUSE.GOV

December 16, 2016

Mr. Gordon W. Watts 821 Alicia Rd Lakeland, FL 33801-2113

Dear Mr. Watts:

Thank you for taking the time to contact me with your ideas to address health care reform. I appreciate you taking the time to contact me and welcome the opportunity to respond.

We both agree ObamaCare has failed the American family. Today, the average family pays about 35 percent of their income on health care.

Additionally, the Obama administration confirmed recently that premiums under the Affordable Care Act will increase, yet again. For Floridians, that means premiums are expected to increase by an average of almost 19 percent by next year. This extreme surge will hurt many families.

Our president lied to us when he promised premiums would decrease. Premiums never went down, but continue to spike. So high, in fact, families have to make huge financial cuts in their already budgeted lives just to afford health insurance and put food on the table at the same time.

ObamaCare is a failure and will only continue to get worse. Premiums will continue to rise, and people will be faced with fewer options.

The American people deserve better and I look forward to working with President-elect Trump and his administration to repeal and replace this unaffordable and deeply flawed law.

It is an honor and privilege to represent constituents like you of the 15th District of Florida. To learn more on how I may serve you, please visit http://dennisross.house.gov. Please feel free to continue to contact me in the future.

Sincerely,

Dennis A. Ross Member of Congress

Q. 6 CZ

P.S. Thank you again for contacting me. I am constantly looking for ways to help Central Floridians. If you have a minute, I'd love to hear your thoughts on your experience. Click here to take a brief constituent satisfaction survey so I can learn how to better serve you.

DR/TC